OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

SEP 28 2012

To the Members of the California State Senate:
[ am returning Senate Bill 419 without my signature.

This bill requires a pharmaceutical manufacturer to submit an already required report
electronically to the Department of Resources Recycling and Recovery, and then to post
the report on its own Web site.

This is a matter we can handle administratively.

Sincerely,

N <o
Edmund G. Bréwn Jr
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